
May 20, 2022 

TO: RAILS Board of Directors 

FROM: Thomas Stagg 

SUBJECT: Executive Committee meeting on Executive Director search 

The Executive Committee (Cox, McIntosh, Pointon, Stagg, Vancina) met on May 19 to discuss 
the Executive Director search process.  We will discuss the search process at the board meeting; 
RAILS staff will be compiling some information during the coming week to aid in our discussion. 
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